
 
 

Pre-Registration for the 74th TERI Summer School, 2025 

 

In 2025, TERI will hold the 74th Summer School in Matsumoto. This year TERI will be 

able to include a limited number of students who are members of Suzuki associations in 

other regions besides TERI. The Violin (including Viola), Cello, Flute Summer School is 

scheduled for July 31st (Thur.) ~ August 3rd (Sun.), and the Piano Summer School is 

scheduled for August 2nd (Sat.) ~ August 5th (Tue.)  

Please refer to the URLs below for the summer school schedule and the list of the pieces 

by class. 

 

Schedule: https://suzukimethod.box.com/s/jnipa1b5wvkhjy8e8ynpz14jphdeqghm 

List of Pieces: https://suzukimethod.box.com/s/sy5uvnxe87owrzl9azr61ds99ayaxgys 

 

Due to the limited number of students from overseas that we will be able to accept, we 

are going to begin with pre-registering students who are not TERI members. The URLs 

for Pre-registration will be available between February 3 (Mon.), 9:00 and February 16 

(Sun.), 23:59 (Japan Time).  

Pre-registration will be accepted on a first-come, first-served basis.  

 

 

Violin (viola)/ capacity of 30 students: https://forms.gle/c95s3WLFHvDydGfL6 

Cello/ capacity of 20 students: https://forms.gle/k7ttKkouE4uyboFv6 

Flute/ capacity of 10 students: https://forms.gle/A1rLvYbPDeeSqKv4A 

Piano/ capacity of 10 students: https://forms.gle/9ortN74KZWPcbW2i6 

 

Those who have pre-registered will receive the main registration invitation around May 

2025. 

 

 

NOTES! 

*If you pre-register, but do not complete the main registration, you will not be able to 

participate in the 74th Summer School. 

*If there are cancellations amongst the pre-registered students, additional applications 

for participation may be accepted at a later date. 

*The registration fee has not yet been determined.  However, it will be around 50,000 

yen for overseas students who are not TERI members.  

 

 

January 27, 2025 

The 74th TERI Summer School Executive Committee 

summer@suzukimethod.or.jp 

  


